
 

 

 This is a new way of learning for all of us and we will get even better at it as we learn 
more. 

Students, keep working hard and just do your best each day. Please do not get worried 
if you are having trouble or don’t finish things quickly, we just want you to do your very 
best and that is enough! 

Parents, you need to be kind to yourself, this is new, not easy, and you will find what 
works best for your family… just do what you can, that is enough! 

Remember that your teachers want what you want – the best for your child. We will do 
our best to help every student as much as we can. Be kind – be patient and we will work 
through this together!! 

Well done to every child and every family for 

your fantastic effort in getting onto your 

online Home Learning this week. 


